
 
 
 
 

Horizon Utilities Corporation 

55 John Street North, Hamilton, ON – Tel: 1-866-458-1236 

www.horizonutilites.com Mail to: PO Box 2249 STN LCD 1, Hamilton, ON  L8N 3E4 

September 19, 2013 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli, 
 
Re: Electricity Distribution License ED-2006-0031 

Horizon Utilities Corporation Electricity Distribution Rate Application (EB-2013-0137) – 
Posting of Notice of Application 
 

On August 15th, 2013, Horizon Utilities Corporation (“Horizon Utilities”) filed its Electricity Distribution 
Rate Application for rates effective January 1, 2014.  Horizon Utilities received its Letter of Direction and 
Notices of Application (in English and in French) on September 6, 2013.   
 
Horizon Utilities immediately took action to have the Notice of Application (“NOA”) posted in the 
following three newspaper publications – The Hamilton Spectator, St. Catharines Standard and Le 
Regional Hamilton / Niagara; the NOA was to appear in all three publications on September 19, 2013.  
Horizon Utilities regrets that the posting of the NOA in French was inadvertently posted in the 
Hawkesbury edition of Le Regional and not the Hamilton edition. 
 
Horizon Utilities has confirmed with Le Regional that the NOA will appear in the Hamilton edition on 
Wednesday, September 25, 2013.   
 
Horizon Utilities regrets the delay.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Original Signed by Indy J. Butany-DeSouza 
 
Indy J. Butany-DeSouza, MBA 
Vice President, Regulatory Affairs 
 
 
cc: Georgette Vlahos, Analyst, Electricity Rates, Applications & Regulatory Audit 


